
  
MICHIGAN SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING FAIR 
P.O. Box 158 – Farmington, MI  48332-0158 

(248) 471-9900      Fax: (248) 479-0383      
http://www.sciencefair.info 

 
March 12, 2006 

«Regional_Fair_Name»     via FAX:  «Fax»:   
«Fair_Director_Name» 
«Address1» 
«Address2» 
«City», «State»  «Zip» 
 
Dear Fair Director: 
 
This year, the Statewide Science and Engineering Fair will be held at Kettering University in Flint, MI on SATURDAY, 
April 8, 2006  In addition to the normal awards presented at the state science fair, Kettering University will also be 
awarding FOUR $20,000 scholarships ($5,000 per year for 4 years) or a total of $80,000 for the top winners! 
 
Please review the affiliation agreement attached.  Complete the form and attach the supporting documents required and 
submit your reservation payment by April 3, 2006. 
 
Because of the late date of the state fair (it is actually AFTER the last allowable date of a fair) and to comply with the 
special requirements for Science Service (to permit us to have the fair after their deadline), there are a few additional 
requirements when you attend the state science fair. 

1) Make sure you have identified TWO alternates from your local fair to attend the International Science fair 
(should the top one or two students from the state be from your fair).  You should have the parental release 
forms completed (for your alternates) and be prepared to do a lot of ‘quick juggling’  You will need to have 
all their paperwork with you at the state fair.  We will scan the information into the system, email it to 
Science Service, and then actually fly the results/paperwork to them that night! 

2) Make certain that ALL the paperwork (regarding SRC approvals at the local fair) for all of your students is 
accurate and correct.  Bring the original of all this paperwork with you to the state fair. 

 
This year, we have again secured a block of hotel reservations  See the attached information sheet to determine if you 
want to make use of any of this packages.  Deadline is April 3, 2006. 
 
Lastly, we have re-written the state science fair web site.  It may be accessed through the general Science Fair site of:  
http://www.sciencefair.info    All forms, letters, releases, travel information, and on-line entry procedures are found on 
thies web site, including a link to your web site (if it has one). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tim Fino 


